
Thursday, 30th December  2021 

 

To:  The Parents of  students in Years 1 - 13 :  UPDATED PROTOCOLS FROM 

KHDA FOR THE FIRST TWO WEEKS COMMENCING 3RD JANUARY 2022 

(AHEAD OF WEEK SIXTEEN ) 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We trust that this update finds you and your families safe and 

healthy.   

 

As you will be well aware by now, the KHDA has announced new precautionary measures for 

Dubai Private Schools for the first two weeks, commencing 3rd January 2022.  

 

Although other regulators in the UAE have announced full distance learning for the first two 

weeks of January 2022, we would like to emphasise that this is not applicable to Dubai Private 

Schools. On-site lessons will continue as before and so we expect to see all our students back in 

school on the 3rd of January 2022, unless of course there is a medical or any other valid reason for 

their absence.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL IF THEY HAVE ANY 

FLU-LIKE SYMPTOMS OR IF THEY ARE A CLOSE CONTACT OF A 

COVID 19-POSITIVE PERSON AT HOME.  
 

The following measures have been introduced by KHDA as precautionary measures for the first 

two weeks of January 2022: 

1) No extra- curricular activities of any kind. 

2) No school trips inside or outside of school hours. 

3) Assemblies, events, performances, and all other types of internal gatherings have been put 

on hold.  

4) No school canteens to be operational. 

 We will strictly follow these guidelines with your child’s health and safety as a key priority.  
 

We wish you all a blessed and safe start to the New Year 2022. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

(Principal) 






